
 

22 May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Early closure  

As part of our ongoing commitment to staff development and high-quality teaching, the 

school will close early on Tuesday 1st July to allow for additional staff training. 

 

On that day, students will finish at 12.55pm. There will be no lunch service, except for 

students entitled to free school meals, who should collect their lunch as usual before 

leaving. All students must leave the premises by 1.10pm. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Wishing you a pleasant weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

R F Teague 

Headteacher  

 
 

   

  

 

  
  

 

                     

 


